
   
    
  

  

   

  

  

  

  

City Hall, London, SE1 2AA - london.gov.uk - mayor@london.gov.uk - 020 7983 4000  

 
Dear Cllr Ejiofor, 
 
Haringey Local Implementation Plan 
 
Thank you for submitting your Local Implementation Plan (LIP) to the Mayor for approval. 
 
London’s boroughs are vital partners in delivering the Mayor’s Transport Strategy (MTS). I 
would like to thank you and your officers for the significant time and effort that has gone into 
producing and consulting on your LIP. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that Haringey’s LIP has been approved following an assessment of your 
final draft submission against the provisions contained in section 146 of the GLA Act 1999. 
 
I look forward to working with you as we deliver the ambitious outcomes of the MTS across 
London and create a fairer, greener, healthier and more prosperous city. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Heidi Alexander 
Deputy Mayor for Transport 

  

 

Cllr Joseph Ejiofor 
joseph.ejiofor@haringey.gov.uk 

Date: 10 June 2019 
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